Breckenridge Stables is doing the following adjustments to ensure the safety of guests and employees. 
1. All staff are asked to stay home if they are sick.
2. All employees are checked for symptoms before beginning work for the day and temperatures are recorded on the Daily Symptom Check In list. 
3. Employees will wear a mask at all times 
4. All reservations will be made prior to arrival 
5. We ask that guests remain 6 ft apart as they are signing in 
6. All pens and surface areas indoors will sanitized between uses
7. While waiting indoors to get on sleighs, guests are asked to remain 6ft apart 
8. We ask that guests wear a mask at all times and masks will be available as well
9. Hand Sanitizer will be available in multiple locations around the Stables location
10. Bathrooms will be cleaned frequently
11. If guests are not feeling well they are asked to reschedule to a later date
12. Seats on the sleighs will be cleaned frequently
13. Rides will be scheduled at 50% of maximum capacity to make sure social distancing is practiced
14. Guests will be seated on sleighs following social distancing guidline
15. Breckenridge Stables will not have hot chocolate available to guests. 
16. Buffet service will be offered but self service is not permitted.  Buffets will be manned by staff, and food will be plated and served to each guest. Buffets will be one sided with sneeze guards in place.
17. Social distancing will be maintained by proper placement of dining tables either indoors or outdoors. All guests will be seated by staff and asked to maintain 6 ft distance from other guests while waiting to be seated
18. Dining tables and chairs will be cleaned and disinfected before and after meal service
19. The Summit County Business Social Distancing Protocol form and safety signs will be posted for guests to see
These protocols will help prevent the spread and keep our employees and guests safe. 

